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4 October 2020 

 

NOTICE 

RE: CIMA Office Closure, Working From Home 

 

In light of the Tropical Storm Warning declared by the Cayman Islands Government on 4 October 

2020, the Cayman Islands Monetary Authority (“CIMA”) will be closed to the public on Monday, 5 

October and Tuesday, 6 October 2020. During this time, CIMA staff will be working remotely from 

home and can be accessible via email only. General contact details can be found here.  

 

Subject to recommendations from the Cayman Islands Government, CIMA will resume normal 

business operations on Wednesday, 7 October 2020.  

 

       -END- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cima.ky/contact-us

